10

PACIFIC..

UNIVERSITY
PU/P/2014-15/7 3¢ ~74/ 17 January, 2015

QOffice of the President
Circular

To,
The Heads of Institute,

Respected Sir,

The Honorable President has directed the undersigned to communicate that a Faculty
Development Programme (FDP) for the faculty members of the faculty of Computer
Applications, Pacific Institute of Basics & Applied Sciences and Pacific Polytechnic College is
being scheduled on Monday i.e. 19 January 2015 at the Pacific Institute of Management (PIM)
Campus. The timings for the FDP would from 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. . All the faculty members
should report at 9:30 a.m. at the PIM campus.

Thanks and Regards,

—

{Maheep Chandra Gahlot)
Executive Secretary to the President

Copy to:
1y The Registrar
The Director, Pacific Polytechnic College
The Director, Pacific Institute of Basics & Applied Sciences
The Head, Faculty of Computer Applications
All the faculty members to be intimated by the respective Heads of Institute
Guard File
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